
 

 
PROJECT OVERVIEW  
 
Starting in spring 2019, Royal Gardens will see the replacement of its aging collector and local roadway surfaces, 
street lights and sidewalks as part of the City of Edmonton’s Neighbourhood Renewal program for mature 
neighbourhoods. A dedicated City branch, Building Great Neighbourhoods, has explored enhancements to other 
City-owned areas within the community, including green spaces and parks, and looked for possible opportunities, to 
make desired upgrades and enhancements in coordination with the Neighbourhood Renewal program. The 
reconstruction in Royal Gardens is expected to be a 2 year renewal, beginning in 2019 with anticipated completion 
in 2020. 

 
Planning for Royal Gardens Neighbourhood Renewal is now nearing completion. Preliminary designs have been 
prepared based on the feedback collected through previous public events and surveys since January 2018. The 
preliminary design is a refinement of the draft concepts presented during public engagement in June, 2018, and will 
be followed by the creation of final construction plans. The preliminary designs encompass: 
   

● Residential streets, including measures to slow traffic 
● Improvements to existing bike routes 
● Park and green space enhancements 
● Improvements to pathways and walking connections 

 

 

 



 

TENTATIVE CONSTRUCTION STAGING FOR ROADS AND SIDEWALKS* 
 

 
 
*The tentative construction staging is subject to change. The staging of park/open space improvements has not 
been determined yet.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
STAY INFORMED! 
Information shared at the November 8, 2018 event will be made available online. For more information regarding 
the Royal Gardens Neighbourhood Renewal, the pre-construction event in the new year, project updates or to 
subscribe to our email list, please visit ​edmonton.ca/BuildingRoyalGardens​.  

http://edmonton.ca/BuildingRoyalGardens

